
 

 

 

To:  Patients, Visitors, Staff, and Supporting Services 
 
From:  Ryan Sears, Director, Capital & Facility Services 
 
Date: August 20, 2024 
 
RE:  Temporary Road Closure for Emergency Repair, Golf Links Road Entrance (August 

26 - August 30) 
 

 

Please be advised that the road entrance to the Hospital from Golf Links Road will be 
closed for emergency road repair beginning Monday, August 26, at 7:00 a.m. The work is 
expected to be completed by Friday, August 30, at 5:00 p.m.  

 
During this time, vehicular access to the Hospital will be limited to the Oliver Road entrance 
only. Please note that additional time may be required when entering the Hospital 

property. Exits at both Oliver Road and Golf Links Road will remain open. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause as we work to maintain a safe 

environment. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
 
 
  


